
 

 

 
 

Year 2 – Spring 2 – Wriggle and Crawl 

Miss Checkley 

English: Reading and Writing 

In our reading this term, we will be focusing on all of our reading 

skills including prediction, retrieval, and inference. The two 

books we are looking at this term are ‘Diary of a Spider’ and 

‘Norman the slug with the silly shell’. 

Our writing genres this term include non-chronological reports 

and narratives. We will be using grammar features such as 

apostrophes, conjunctions, and adverbs. 

 

Wider Curriculum 

Science: In this unit, children will learn that living things need air, water and food and 

that they grow. They will be able to identify if objects are living, non-living or have never 

lived. 

Geography: We will be researching and exploring maps. We will be learning about the 

human and physical features of areas such as London and Northampton.  

PSHE: We will be exploring how we can be healthy in the body and mind. 

Computing: Our computing is based on Pictograms. Children will be learning how to 

organise and collect data. 

RE: Our RE this term is building on our knowledge of the Christian religion. We will be 

looking at the Easter story and Holy week.  

 

Maths:  
We will spend the majority of this term learning about time. This 

will include looking at the difference between the hour and 

minute hands as well as using the 5-minute intervals to help us 

tell the time. We will also look at terminology such as half past, 

quarter past and quarter to. Towards the end of this topic, we 

will explore how we can calculate lengths of times and compare 

between different durations. 

In the last week of term, we will be learning about statistics and 

how we can read graphs to find information. Specifically, we will 

be looking at pictograms which links to our computing.  

 

 

 
Important things to know: 

PE is on a Wednesday Morning with Mr Gordon. Please ensure your child has a named 

PE kit in school.  

Homework and Spellings is set on a Thursday and is due the following Thursday.  

Homework club is on a Thursday (book your child in via ParentPay).  

Reading club is on a Monday after school which is invitation only, your child will have 

received a letter.  

 

 


